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Lawrence A. Mauch (cont’d) 
David and Peggy Perez
Joe and Maureen Perez
Fred and Geri Schmidt
SCI Engineering, Inc.  
Randy Stedman
James Thole
Bob and Mary Lou Wilson
David and Marilyn Young
Kate McBride 
From:  Peggy Forrest
Don and Gretchen Hermann
Dorothy McLaughlin 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Rita McManus 
From:  Sean and Elisabeth McManus
Margaret Gayle Phillips McPherson 
From:  Susie Phillips
Douglas Melville
From:  Bernard and Denise Schmitt
Michelle
From:  Melvin and Tina Bishop
Oletha M. Miller, RN 
From:  George and Kristine Miller
Robert Moeller
From:  Micah Mayfield
Dorothy Moore
From:  Jack and Laura Anderson
Jim and Shurla Dickinson
Doug and Lisa Reed
Janet Mueller 
From:  Ron and Maryann Battelle
Mark and Jean Flanagan
Mary Murphy and Leonard Murphy 
From:  Bill and Sue Stellhorn
My Mother 
From:  Mary Tumulty
Louise S. Naumann
From:  Peggy Forrest
Ellen O’Brien 
From:  The Staff of OLI

Paulette M. O’Donnell
From:  Erin O’Donnell
Bill and Pat Olwig
From:  Steve and Rose Schroeder
Our Parents 
From:  Kenneth and Carol Mueller
Rosemary Phalen
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan
Bob and Teddy Garagiola
Walter A. Pieknik
Father’s Day
100th Anniversary of his birth
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik
Julianne Pieknik
From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik
Dr. Vincent Proskey 
From:  John and Patty Stang
Dolores Przybylski 
From:  Joseph Przybylski
Peter A. Puleo, Sr. 
From: Paul and Loretta April
Ron and Marge Aylward
Jesse and Debra Barash
Bob and Teddy Garagiola
Robert and Toni Garrett
David Gast
Carl and Martha Giordano
Sam and Gloria Lee
Susie Montebello
Jim and Kathryn Pagano
Sal and Lesley Pagano
Stanley Proctor
Charles and Constance Reis
Joseph Schroeder
William and Virginia Rabbett 
From:  Mary Rider
Kenneth Rascher
From:  Joy Bortle
Aunt Reet 
From:  Brian Ganey
Brian Richardson
From:  Barb Montanye

Kathleen Teahan Richter
From:  Laura Richter
Jerry Rider
From:  Mary Rider
Robert Rose 
From:  Micah Mayfield
Mary Sauerburger 
From:  Peggy Forrest
Joseph Schmitz 
From:  Carol and David Johanek
Dolores Schoener 
From:  Judy Crocker
Zoretta Schoonover
From:  Mary Schoonover
Patricia E. Schurwan 
From:  Terry and Maureen Mulvoy
Anne and Bill Schwartz
From:  Ron and Mary Anne Barnes
Ron Schwartz
From:  Kay Schwartz
Mark Sellmeyer 
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
Joseph Semko
From:  Shawn Lawder
Rita M. Sheftall
From:  Louise Campbell
Daniel Ganey
Lucille Koesterer
Anthony and Mary Martin
Sandra Watt
Pat Sleyster 
From:  Bradley and Sylvia  
 Wiedlocher

James L. Smith 
From:  Joseph Carlson
Tony and Tracy Parisi
Elizabeth Spain
From:  The Family of Elizabeth Spain
Bettie Stafford 
From:  Willis and Joan Beauchamp

Margaret A. “Peggy” Stoeckel 
From:  Margaret Besing
Theresa Fuchs
Stephen and Tonya Hurst
Marie Medlin
Kim Prosser-Noonan
Leo R. Stratmann 
From:  Dolores Stratmann
Ron and Mary Kay Tonsi 
From:  Carole Pantazi
Lu Ann Trupiano 
From:  Tony and Gayle Trupiano
Ruby Uding
From:  Mike Burns
Rosie Umhoefer
From:  Larry and Rosann Umhoefer
Patricia M. Uxa
From:  Bob and Christy Hughes
Joseph Viviano, Sr.
From:  Joe and Beth Viviano
Joann Vogt
From:  Bob and Cathy Vogt
Loretto Wagner
From:  Janet Keller
Shirley J. Weinmann
From:  Edward Weinmann
Neal Wessler
From:  Snooks Wessler
Mary Ann Wilkinson 
From:  Jerome and Bridget Shen
Chris H. Winkelmann
From:  Pat Winkelmann
Eileen Witterschein 
From:  Clare Connelly
Rita Wunderlich 
From:  Don and Gretchen Hermann
Adele Zeiser 
From:  Margaret Kage
Bob Zingaro
From:  Ethical Society Mid Rivers
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William H. Ahrens, Jr.
From:  Barbara Ahrens
Bob Althoff
From:  Bonnie Goodwin
Pearl Baker
From:  Bill Baker
Christine Baker
From:  Ken and Marti Figlioli
Deborah Webers
Catherine Balloni
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
Anne Bannon, M.D. 
From:  Marilyn Godar
Cornelius and Evelyn Barron 
From:  Gary and Mary Lee Barron
Colleen Bartlett
From:  Tom and Nancy Davis
Rosemary R. Blase
From:  William Blasé
Kathleen Boyer 
From:  Scott and Karen Hoffmann
Edward M. Breight 
From:  Ed and Debbie Breight
Sr. Leo Ann Bub, CSJ
From:  Leo and Susan Bub
Eugene Buckley 
From:  Mark and Ann Riti
Yvonne Buffa
From:  Tom and Linda Hiette
John Burcke
From:  Peggy and Christy Forrest
Francis and Kathleen Burns 
From:  Mike Burns
Mary Ann Capellupo 
From:  Robert and Suzanne Althoff
Ben and Judy Barton
Tricia Barton
Mark and Patti Beck
George Bouckaert
Reverend Don Brinkman
Bob and Lisa Burdge
Vince DeBlaze
Tom and Tina Doherty
Bill and Katie Fechter
Mark and Jean Flanagan
Doe Flannery
Jack and Carolyn Fogarty
Peggy Forrest
Mark and Janice Franzoi
William and Mary Godefroid
Bonnie Goodwin
Carmin and Claudia Grandinetti
Bob and Sheila Heitz
Pat and Lorraine Heskes  
John and Michel Heutel
Pattie Heutel
Carole Hill
Roger and Karen Korn
Helmut and Mary Rose Kramer
Roy and Mary Ann Kuhn
Mark and Mary Jo LaBarge
Jim and Sally Laurentius
Sam and Gloria Lee
Jim and Clare Martin
Brooks and Janis McArthy
Dan and Janet McAuliffe
Don and Mary McGovern
Patrick and Stacy McManus
Larry and Adele Merkel
George and Donna Meyer 
Kathy Meyer
Carole Muckler
Carol Nejelski
Anne Nolan
Carole Pantazi
Chris Peniston
John Powell, Jr. 
Daniel Puricelli
Pat Rebholz

The Knights of Columbus Ladies
 Auxiliary

Kevin and Michelle Renner
William and Susan Richards
Mary Riesmeyer
Joe and Linda Riffle
Jerry and Jean Sadler
Mark and Pat Sauerburger
Mike Sawicki
Paul and Sue Schulte
Kay Schwartz
Vince and Judy Shaw
Bill and Margaret Sommer
Richard and Susan Spaeth
Pamela Stokes
Debbie Toney
Jack and Suzy Villa
Wednesday Swingers Golf League
Pat Willett
Julia Wilson
Dan and Kathy Winkelmann
Todd and Laura Youngs
Dave and Marian Zoeller
Judy Cassilly
From:  Jim and Barb Schuette
Lorraine Checksfield 
From:  Katie Taggart
Innocent Children Aborted
From:  Tom and Terri Wertz
Mary Jane Christ
From:  Shawn Lawder
The Convey-McGovern Families
From:  Melvyn and Mary Smith
Alberta Cordia
From:  Alfred and Cheryl
 Moellenhoff

Kara Cummings
From:  Donald Cummings
Bonnie Cuneo 
From:  Bob and Teddy Garagiola
My Dad 
From:  Ms. Nancy Forsythe
Irene Degen 
From:  Bob and Sharon Schleinat
Richard Dill 
From:  Tom and Debbie Pike
Robert Jr. and Melissa Donohue 
From:  Bob and Jeni Donohue
Jim and Jeanne Donovan 
From:  Patricia Donovan
Edna J. Draper
From:  Debra Draper-Shaw
Charles L. Drury, Sr.
From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan
Peggy Forrest
Sam and Gloria Lee
Mark and Pat Sauerburger
Shirley E. Ducey 
From:  Martha Dyer 
William and Laurie Hamen
Don and Loretta Hammond
Matt Harris
Don and Maureen Kaminski
Sam and Gloria Lee
Pat and Mary Miller
Jerome and Bridget Shen
Charles and Ann Sickmann
John and Gretchen Vollmer
Donald and Mary Williams
John and Priscilla Youngs
Dr. and Mrs. Dallas J. Dyer
From:  Mary Bergfeld
Glennon and Liz Kraemer
David E. Erard 
From:  Jessica Avery
Lee Ferchaud
From:  Jim and Trish Gormley

Margaret Flanagan 
From:  Laura Flanagan
Teenuh Foster
From:  Barb Montanye
John Edward ‘Jack’ Freund 
From:  Brad and Michelle Jackson
Greg and Meg Peters
Bob and Laura Voigt
Jim and Carol Leach
Brookelynn Louise Fritz
From:  Deborah Fritz
Albert Fuchs 
From:  Don and Gretchen Hermann
Joe Fuse 
From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
Carmela Garzia 
From:  Ralph and Sylvia Garzia
Humbert and Mary Ghio
From:  Father John Ghio
Ray and Evelyn Goedeker 
From:  Steve and Kathy Wieland
Charles D. Goodhart 
From:  Dorris Goodhart
Holly Anne Goodman 
From:  Lillian Goodman
Herschel Jean Grady
From:  Carl and Jill Kickham
Brett Grant
From:  Don and Marlene Grant
Catherine Gravlin
From:  Sam and Gloria Lee
Smt. Promila Gupta MA BEd 
From:  Aparna Gupta
Bill Hannegan 
From:  Bob and Mary Garcia
Caroline Harvath
From:  Anne Lauver
Maria (Bernhoester) Hayden
From:  Guy and Karen Bernhoester
Douglas W. Heatherly
From:  Michael Heatherly
Stanley Heinemann 
From:  Rose Marie Heinemann 
Dorothy A. Homa 
From:  Matt and Judy Christ
Ed and Nancy Degreeff
Ron DeGreeff
Michael and Lynn DiRaimondo
Ken Feretti
Susan Fitzgibbon
Fernando and Catherine Happa
Jack and Rita Johnson
Mark and Pam Maher
Dave and Donna Marlette
Greg and Mary Mueller
Robert and Ann Noland
John and Sharon Pisoni
Mary Ann Popp
Michael and Rebecca Rathmann
The Lorraine Siebert Family
Mary Ann Winkelmann & Family
Katherine Winkelmann
Mary Horgan 
From:  Lawrence Fabric &  
 Metal  Structures

Lynn Valli
Bette Houska 
From:  Mary Ann Winkelmann
Lucy Jochens 
From:  Rich and Jenny Jochens
Harold Johnson 
From:  Kristen Wood
Anthony B. “Tony” Jokerst, Jr. 
From:  The St. Louis Corvette Club

Jeanne Kenney
From:  Joe and Linda Riffle
Patricia Kistenmacher 
From:  Bob and Darlene Finkes
Fran Klapp 
From:  Patricia Will
Roger Koester
From:  Barbara Koester
James Kopadt 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Leonard Kopsky and Laura Susan 
Kopsky 
From:  Melva Kopsky
Florence M. Krause 
From:  David and Pat Drury
Margie Heppermann
Sean and Phyllis McAndrew
William and Mary Ann Ronan
Thomas and Marie Trost
Richard and Patricia Uttenhove
Stephen F. LaBerta
From:  Jeffrey and Janice Beckmann
Dianne Benz
Richard and Mary Black
Pat Dibble
Gordon and Roberta Goldman
John and Susan Hogenmiller
Sam and Gloria Lee
Norma Pardieck
Catherine and Gordon Robinson
Roy and Terri Schneider
Thomas and Georgia Zimmerman
JoAnn LaFaver 
From:  Ray and Kathy Bove
Philip and Carol Hoover
Ed LaFaver
Joanne LaLonde 
From:  Richard LaLonde
Marietta Lammert 
From:  Mary Schoonover
Gerald Lenger 
From:  Peggy Forrest
Don and Kathy Goedeker
Mary Liddy
From:  Keith Liddy
Patricia Liese 
From:  Al Liese
Rosemarie Liese
From:  Al Liese
Marie Long
From:  Art and Marian Auer
Buzz Longenecker
From:  Karen Green
The Longenecker Family
From:  Karen Green
The Lydon Family
From:  Mike and Pat Mulligan
Joseph J. and Louise Manfrede
From:  Robert and Pat Manfrede
Lawrence A. Mauch 
From:  Jonathan and Julie Abner
Diane Anderson
Anonymous
Bill and Fran Besancenez
Steve and Marty Bettlach
Mary Bueltmann
John and Deborah Carney
Lynne Curtis
Fred and Rita Denny
Gary and Mary Fitzgerald
Doug and Carolyn Fromey
Steve and Joan Johans
Mark Kronemer
Janet Macauley
Liz Mantych
Peter and Angela Mauch
Sean and Cristina McGroarty

Gifts Given in Memory of… June 1, 2020 – December 31, 2020

These precious babies were
born at Our Lady’s Inn  
July - December 2020

Abby
Ariyon
Cali
Emery

Eric
Kyree
Leila
Madeline

How were you introduced to Our Lady’s Inn?
I am a St. Louis native and took a job in the Atlanta area back in 2009. I have always been 
passionately pro-life, and realize that many women need assistance to be able to deliver and 
support a child. I spoke to my pastor and some others in Georgia. They were not aware of any 
shelters in the area, so I did an internet search back in St. Louis and thought that Our Lady’s 
Inn would be a perfect opportunity to support life-affirming women who needed temporary 
help. My wife Gayle and I decided on a monthly donation in honor of my mother.

We had the opportunity to tour the facility in Defiance just before the pandemic, and the facility 
was impressive in terms of cleanliness, the private rooms provided to the residents and the 
professional staff. But most of all I was impressed with the variety of services provided;  
transportation to medical appointments and work if needed, assurance of good pre-natal care 
that provides the best chance for delivering a healthy baby, post-delivery care, life skills  
training, but most of all the continuance of support well beyond the birth of the child.  

I was particularly impressed with OLI’s holistic approach in assuring both the short-term and 
long-term success for the mother and child. The approach is tailored to each individual’s needs.  
Some of these women have jobs, but were abandoned by family or a loved one, and simply 
need temporary housing during the pregnancy. Our Lady’s Inn provides support, resources, and 
training both before and after the baby’s birth. I was pleased to learn that OLI provides housing 
and support to the young children of expectant mothers.   

What do you find most challenging?  
Obviously the COVID virus has provided some unique challenges for the entire OLI organization.   
I worked in health care for 37 years, and was always inspired by the way caregivers respond  
in time of crisis, whether it be a snow storm, H1N1, or Ebola, caregivers always rise to the 
occasion. The entire leadership team and staff of Our Lady’s Inn are no different, they have all 
done a remarkable job during the past year in surpassing expectations in the care they provide 
for the residents and their families. I know the entire Board is thankful and inspired by the 
efforts of the team.

What would you tell someone who is thinking about donating/ volunteering?
There are over 7,000 reasons to become involved with Our Lady’s Inn. That is the number of  
children born because OLI provided an alternative to abortion and did so in a way that is loving 
and sustainable. Having thoroughly reviewed the financial reports of OLI, any donor can be  
confident that their donation will go directly to the mission of providing a safe and caring  
environment for life affirming mothers to deliver a healthy child. 

The organization is in sound financial position, and full-time staff are supplemented with a 
strong group of volunteers that support the operations of OLI, with over 12,000 hours in 2019. 
Donors and volunteers can be confident that every dollar or hour they donate goes directly 
to fulfilling OLI’s mission. Most rewarding is that although information about the residents is 
strictly confidential, you receive the best possible return on investment when you hear the first 
names of the babies born who may not be here if not for Our Lady’s Inn.  

Board Member Spotlight: 

TONY TRUPIANO
Tony Trupiano, having over 37 years of experience as an executive 
leader in the healthcare industry, is Our Lady’s Inn newest member 
of the Board of Directors. He is passionate about the opportunity to 
support a life-affirming organization like OLI and giving back to his 
community. Tony’s dedication to the pro-life mission and extensive 
executive leadership background in healthcare will greatly benefit 
Our Lady’s Inn.



 

 

 

from the
Chief Executive Officer

Tonight, a mother will settle her 
sleepy baby in his crib with a good 
night kiss and a prayer of thanksgiving 
for the precious gift God has given her. 
She wonders how she ever could have  
considered terminating the life of her 
child and recalls the pressure she 
faced to do just that. 

Pressure from family threatening  
abandonment, pressure from friends  
repeating the lies of the abortion  
industry’s PR teams that her baby was 
not a baby at all, not really a human  
being and not deserving of life. She 
was told she had a “choice”, but no 
one seemed to be offering choices.  
It became clear to her that “choice” 
was a euphemism for abortion. 

Then she found Our Lady’s Inn and 
discovered an alternative to abortion. 
Now she truly had a choice; a choice 
to be supported in nurturing the life  
of her unborn child. A choice to  
be supported throughout her  
pregnancy and the initial years of 
her child’s life.“Thank you, God”, she 
whispered, “thank you for leading me 
to Our Lady’s Inn.” 

Thank you, dear supporters, for  
offering so many women an  
opportunity to choose life. You have 
offered hope to thousands of women 
throughout the history of Our Lady’s 
Inn and saved the lives of their  
children. Together we continue to walk 
with mothers in need so they too may 
experience the joy of tucking their 
precious ones in at night.

                                       - Peggy Forrest -
 

Become a Monthly Donor
Monthly giving is an impactful giving option for both you and the 
homeless pregnant moms supported by Our Lady’s Inn. Your  
your monthly gift helps throughout the year to provide a safe 
and supportive environment for each mother in her choice  
to give life to her unborn baby. Help us save lives by signing up  
at: https://ourladysinn.org/recurring-donation/.

Gifts Given in Honor of… June 1, 2020 – December 31, 2020
Christmas
From:  Jeanne Lindburg
Nancy Pepper
Happy Birthday! 
Betsy Beauparlant 
From:  David and Alyssa Gratz
Aaron Burgess and Sarah Runger 
From:  Rosalie Ferrari 
Allison Coiro
From:  Virginia Gerdes
Julie Connors
From:  Marianne Russell
Jenny Fagan
From:  Abby Fagan
Kelly
From:  Anne Koenig
Barb Kick
From:  Kristen Kick
Jacob Francis Martin
First Birthday 
From:  Mark and Norma Martin
Brenda Rupp 
From:  Marianne Russell
Charles Seng
95th Birthday 
From:  Kurt and Terry Arthur
JoAnne Shekleton 
From:  David and Colleen Shekleton
Mary Ann Shoptaugh
From:  Marianne Russell
Sue Zera 
From:  Lillian Carr
Healing 
Bob Garagiola 
Thanksgiving to God
From:  Bradley and Tina Ogle
First Communion
Mary Kate Bauer
From:  Christ the King Catholic  
   Church 
Blake and Nicole Kluesner   
Jackie Kyro
Walde Orthodontic Associates, P.C.
Anniversary  
Tom and Tina Doherty
50th Wedding Anniversary 
From:  Jack and Suzy Villa
Lee and Pat Hanley 
From:  Ann Duer
Tom and Karen Villa
50th Wedding Anniversary 
From:  Jack and Suzy Villa

Our Wedding Anniversary 
From:  Quentin and Nancy Wilson
For Your Retirement
Archbishop Robert Carlson
From:  Mark and Pat Sauerburger
In Honor
Alicia Albus 
From:  Priscilla Carpenter
Ben and Judy Barton 
From:  Tricia Barton
My Bridge Friends 
From:  Doug and Mary DeLong
Patricia Brock 
From:  John and Sharon Pisoni
The Brooks Family 
From:  Thurman Brooks
Georganna Campbell 
From:  Lyn Williams
Dave Cheli 
From:  Louise Cheli
JR and Erin Chrismer 
From:  Russ and Cheryl Hoffmeyer
Gary and Barb Collins 
From:  Kim Collins
Janet Cronin 
From:  Dennis Klosterman
Kara Cummings 
From:  Donald Cummings 
Diana Dahl  
From:  Glenn and Mary Fox
Tony and Dudie DiLeo
From:  David and Holly Gulick
Doris Dorsey 
From:  Dennis Klosterman
Pat Drury 
From:  Janet Gaia
Jack Dwyer 
From:  George and Carol Milne
Beverly English 
From:  Janet Becker
The David Ernst Family 
From:  Craig and Betsy Rebholz
Ed and Anne Ferretti 
From:  Nora O’Donnell
Jean Flanagan 
From:  Jim and Kelly Lehn
Good Friends Nancy and Nancy 
From:  Marilyn Turner
God and Jesus
From:  Michael Janitch
Kevin and Jackie Quigley

Bob and Jane Haas 
From:  Carl and Mary Toler
Gerry Hempstead 
From:  Sisters of the Most 
   Precious Blood
Homeless Pregnant Women and 
Their Children 
From:  Ione Buelt
Dr. and Dr. Thomas Keeline, Jr. 
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Rae Ann Keilty 
From:  John and Sharon Pisoni
Robert Kellner 
From:  Marie Kellner
The Lampen Family 
From:  James and Loretta Lampen
Kenneth Lemp 
From:  Stuart and Gail Raskin
Lydia and Alex 
For their hard work
From:  Wade Collins
LaVerne Lydon 
From:  Larry and Maureen King
Jean and Pat Martin 
From:  Sue Fitzgerald
Monica Mary 
From:  Jim and Jeanne Higdon
Larry McClain 
From:  Greg and Joann Rich
My Mom 
From:  Nancy Forsythe
Our Mother Mary 
From:  Mary Tumulty
Archbishop Joe Naumann 
From:  David and Diane Snively
Nieces and Nephews of Karen 
Ballmann, Kathy Blattel and  
Kim Bauer 
From:  Kim Bauer
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Niesen, III 
From:  Mark and Rebecca Niesen
Great Work of Our Lady’s Inn 
From:  Patrick and Debbi Heffern
Jim and Celeste Imperiale
Brian Petschel 
From:  Kathleen Hams
Kathy Pimmel 
From:  Christ the King Catholic 
   Church
The Price Family 
From:  Jennifer Ryan

Pro-Life 
From:   Father Michael Lampe
Dan Schmucker
Peter* and Evie Puleo 
From:  Jan Lindholm
Chris Robinson 
From:  Eric Martin
Marianne Russell 
From:  Michael and Julie Connors
My Wife, Lisa Schaefer 
From:  Bert Schaefer
Erv and Kathy Schmitz 
From:  Anthony and Jennifer Mueller
Marie-Claire Sizaret 
From:  Jim and Trudy Bruchas
The SonShine Sisters 
From:  Michael and Julie Connors
Cindy Granville
Marianne Russell
Sophie 
From:  Gerard and Rosemary Pieper
Jeff Stientjes 
From:  Elaine Stientjes
Michelle Stolwyk 
From:  Betty Stolwyk
Team “DKM” 
From:  Susan Newsom
Tara Tracy and son Max 
From:  Garry and Karen Battles
Mr. and Mrs. George Transom 
From:  Chris and Kristen  
   Winkelmann
Kaaren Veatch 
From:  Jim and Mary Anne Hall
Laura Wasson 
From:  Clare Ernst
Hank and Maxine Wagner 
From:   Henry Wagner
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Wagner 
From:  Jim and Mary Anne Hall
Renee Wittmaier 
For attending Grant Thornton’s 
virtual wine tasting 
From:   Kelly Schindler
Monsignor Ted Wojcicki 
From:  David and Diane Snively
Wrombel Family 
From:  James and Loretta Lampen
Dr. and Mrs. Paul H. Young 
From:  Paul Young

*Deceased

Marlo Bamberger 
Longtime OLI supporter

Mary Ann Capellupo 
Former Board Member

Charles L. Drury, Sr. 
Advisory Board Member

Shirley E. Ducey 
Longtime OLI supporter
Dorothy A. Homa 
Longtime OLI supporter 
Florence M. Krause 
Longtime OLI supporter

Stephen F. LaBerta 
Longtime OLI supporter

Lawrence A. Mauch 
Father of Susanne  
Rosenberg 
Longtime OLI supporter

Louise E. Naumann 
Mother of Archbishop Joseph 
Naumann

Peter A. Puleo, Sr. 
Longtime OLI supporter

 

Rita Sheftall 
Longtime OLI supporter
Margaret A. “Peggy” Stoeckel  
Longtime OLI supporter
Ron and Mary Kay Tonsi  
Longtime OLI supporters

The Board, Staff, Volunteers and Families of Our Lady’s Inn Offer our Sincere Condolences to the Families of…

It’s Been a Virtual Year!

Did You Know? 
Don’t forget to visit Amazon Smile to designate Our Lady’s 
Inn as your charity while doing your shopping. Amazon 
will donate a percentage of your purchase to OLI. Tell your 
friends! 

Tee Off For Life Golf Tournament
Monday, June 28, 2021
Greenbriar Hills Country Club

Luncheon for Life 
Thursday, September 23, 2021
Defiance Ridge Vineyards

Mark these dates on your calendar.
 

Estate Planning Options
The future can change in an instant, but planning gives  
comfort in a changing world. If estate planning is on your 
2021 calendar, will you consider including Our Lady’s Inn in 
your will or trust?  For more information about planned  
giving, please talk to your financial advisor or contact  
Amy at arager@ourladysinn.org 

KMOV 
Our Lady’s Inn was fortunate to be the featured charity for the 
4 Degree Guarantee on KMOV for the month of December. 
For each day the forecast was within 4 degrees of the actual 
high, KMOV donated $50 to OLI, matched by Cardinals Care. 

In a virtual year, Our Lady’s Inn adjusted fundraising efforts accordingly 
by holding our Miles for Moms in Need 1st Annual Virtual 5k Run. A big 
thank you and congratulations to all sponsors and 150 participants from 
all over the country who signed up to make a difference in the lives of OLI 
moms and babies!  

OLI had a wonderful visit from the Galik family of O’Fallon 
Lights in January! They chose OLI to benefit from their 
Christmas light display again this holiday season, and their 
visitors were incredibly generous, donating over $4,600 in 
support of our moms and babies. Thank you so very much. 

Caring Kids
A special thank you to the Mead, Salmo, & Kummer  
families for organizing this thoughtful and generous 
service project! Their children collected much-needed 
cleaning products for our Aftercare families. As you 
can see, they went above and beyond!

Our Lady’s Inn First Annual 5K!

17th Annual – Tee Off for Life Golf Tournament

Virtual Trivia Night
On Saturday January 23rd, 220 friends joined  
OLI on Zoom for the “I’ll Be There for You” Virtual 
Trivia Night. Players enjoyed five rounds of trivia  
hosted by TriviaHub. Congratulations to the first 
and second place teams, Newmanites United and 
A Flu Too Many, as well as best team name winner 
Occupation? Dinosaurs. 

- Thank you to Our Sponsors! -

IT
’S TRIVIA

T
I M E

Dan and Elaine Schmucker
Friends of Our Lady’s Inn

Barrons and Friends
Flan Clan

Pat Rounds

Thank you to our  
Golf Committee, generous  
sponsors, golfers,  
donors, volunteers and  
individuals who provided  
support to the event! 

DINNER SPONSOR
Lighting Associates

LUNCH SPONSOR
Laura Automotive Group in  
Memory of Dorothy Moore
FOURSOME HOLE SPONSORS
Amen, Ganter and Capriano Estate
Planning Attorneys and The Charlotte 
Boswell Health Foundation
Capellupo-Sandroni Families
Central Bank
Crawford-Butz Insurance Agency
Dunn and Miller, Attorneys at Law
Esse Health, Dr. Gary Massen MD

Heffernan Insurance Brokers
Tom Hughes 
In Remembrance of family members 
that have recently lost their courageous 
battle cancer: Cindy Hughes (Wife) and 
Winfield Hughes (Father)
Moneta
The Reinhardt Family
Sunpointe Investments/Jack Dwyer
Sunset Ford
Bill and Suzy Winters

DRINK CART SPONSORS
John E. Freund, DDS
The Village Bar

We were excited to hold OLI’s annual golf event in person last October  
outside on Greenbriar Hills Country Club golf course.
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Chief Executive Officer

Tonight, a mother will settle her 
sleepy baby in his crib with a good 
night kiss and a prayer of thanksgiving 
for the precious gift God has given her. 
She wonders how she ever could have  
considered terminating the life of her 
child and recalls the pressure she 
faced to do just that. 

Pressure from family threatening  
abandonment, pressure from friends  
repeating the lies of the abortion  
industry’s PR teams that her baby was 
not a baby at all, not really a human  
being and not deserving of life. She 
was told she had a “choice”, but no 
one seemed to be offering choices.  
It became clear to her that “choice” 
was a euphemism for abortion. 

Then she found Our Lady’s Inn and 
discovered an alternative to abortion. 
Now she truly had a choice; a choice 
to be supported in nurturing the life  
of her unborn child. A choice to  
be supported throughout her  
pregnancy and the initial years of 
her child’s life.“Thank you, God”, she 
whispered, “thank you for leading me 
to Our Lady’s Inn.” 

Thank you, dear supporters, for  
offering so many women an  
opportunity to choose life. You have 
offered hope to thousands of women 
throughout the history of Our Lady’s 
Inn and saved the lives of their  
children. Together we continue to walk 
with mothers in need so they too may 
experience the joy of tucking their 
precious ones in at night.

                                       - Peggy Forrest -
 

Become a Monthly Donor
Monthly giving is an impactful giving option for both you and the 
homeless pregnant moms supported by Our Lady’s Inn. Your  
your monthly gift helps throughout the year to provide a safe 
and supportive environment for each mother in her choice  
to give life to her unborn baby. Help us save lives by signing up  
at: https://ourladysinn.org/recurring-donation/.
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The Board, Staff, Volunteers and Families of Our Lady’s Inn Offer our Sincere Condolences to the Families of…

It’s Been a Virtual Year!

Did You Know? 
Don’t forget to visit Amazon Smile to designate Our Lady’s 
Inn as your charity while doing your shopping. Amazon 
will donate a percentage of your purchase to OLI. Tell your 
friends! 

Tee Off For Life Golf Tournament
Monday, June 28, 2021
Greenbriar Hills Country Club

Luncheon for Life 
Thursday, September 23, 2021
Defiance Ridge Vineyards

Mark these dates on your calendar.
 

Estate Planning Options
The future can change in an instant, but planning gives  
comfort in a changing world. If estate planning is on your 
2021 calendar, will you consider including Our Lady’s Inn in 
your will or trust?  For more information about planned  
giving, please talk to your financial advisor or contact  
Amy at arager@ourladysinn.org 

KMOV 
Our Lady’s Inn was fortunate to be the featured charity for the 
4 Degree Guarantee on KMOV for the month of December. 
For each day the forecast was within 4 degrees of the actual 
high, KMOV donated $50 to OLI, matched by Cardinals Care. 

In a virtual year, Our Lady’s Inn adjusted fundraising efforts accordingly 
by holding our Miles for Moms in Need 1st Annual Virtual 5k Run. A big 
thank you and congratulations to all sponsors and 150 participants from 
all over the country who signed up to make a difference in the lives of OLI 
moms and babies!  

OLI had a wonderful visit from the Galik family of O’Fallon 
Lights in January! They chose OLI to benefit from their 
Christmas light display again this holiday season, and their 
visitors were incredibly generous, donating over $4,600 in 
support of our moms and babies. Thank you so very much. 

Caring Kids
A special thank you to the Mead, Salmo, & Kummer  
families for organizing this thoughtful and generous 
service project! Their children collected much-needed 
cleaning products for our Aftercare families. As you 
can see, they went above and beyond!

Our Lady’s Inn First Annual 5K!

17th Annual – Tee Off for Life Golf Tournament

Virtual Trivia Night
On Saturday January 23rd, 220 friends joined  
OLI on Zoom for the “I’ll Be There for You” Virtual 
Trivia Night. Players enjoyed five rounds of trivia  
hosted by TriviaHub. Congratulations to the first 
and second place teams, Newmanites United and 
A Flu Too Many, as well as best team name winner 
Occupation? Dinosaurs. 

- Thank you to Our Sponsors! -

IT
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Dan and Elaine Schmucker
Friends of Our Lady’s Inn

Barrons and Friends
Flan Clan

Pat Rounds

Thank you to our  
Golf Committee, generous  
sponsors, golfers,  
donors, volunteers and  
individuals who provided  
support to the event! 

DINNER SPONSOR
Lighting Associates

LUNCH SPONSOR
Laura Automotive Group in  
Memory of Dorothy Moore
FOURSOME HOLE SPONSORS
Amen, Ganter and Capriano Estate
Planning Attorneys and The Charlotte 
Boswell Health Foundation
Capellupo-Sandroni Families
Central Bank
Crawford-Butz Insurance Agency
Dunn and Miller, Attorneys at Law
Esse Health, Dr. Gary Massen MD

Heffernan Insurance Brokers
Tom Hughes 
In Remembrance of family members 
that have recently lost their courageous 
battle cancer: Cindy Hughes (Wife) and 
Winfield Hughes (Father)
Moneta
The Reinhardt Family
Sunpointe Investments/Jack Dwyer
Sunset Ford
Bill and Suzy Winters

DRINK CART SPONSORS
John E. Freund, DDS
The Village Bar

We were excited to hold OLI’s annual golf event in person last October  
outside on Greenbriar Hills Country Club golf course.



 

 

 

from the
Chief Executive Officer

Tonight, a mother will settle her 
sleepy baby in his crib with a good 
night kiss and a prayer of thanksgiving 
for the precious gift God has given her. 
She wonders how she ever could have  
considered terminating the life of her 
child and recalls the pressure she 
faced to do just that. 

Pressure from family threatening  
abandonment, pressure from friends  
repeating the lies of the abortion  
industry’s PR teams that her baby was 
not a baby at all, not really a human  
being and not deserving of life. She 
was told she had a “choice”, but no 
one seemed to be offering choices.  
It became clear to her that “choice” 
was a euphemism for abortion. 

Then she found Our Lady’s Inn and 
discovered an alternative to abortion. 
Now she truly had a choice; a choice 
to be supported in nurturing the life  
of her unborn child. A choice to  
be supported throughout her  
pregnancy and the initial years of 
her child’s life.“Thank you, God”, she 
whispered, “thank you for leading me 
to Our Lady’s Inn.” 

Thank you, dear supporters, for  
offering so many women an  
opportunity to choose life. You have 
offered hope to thousands of women 
throughout the history of Our Lady’s 
Inn and saved the lives of their  
children. Together we continue to walk 
with mothers in need so they too may 
experience the joy of tucking their 
precious ones in at night.

                                       - Peggy Forrest -
 

Become a Monthly Donor
Monthly giving is an impactful giving option for both you and the 
homeless pregnant moms supported by Our Lady’s Inn. Your  
your monthly gift helps throughout the year to provide a safe 
and supportive environment for each mother in her choice  
to give life to her unborn baby. Help us save lives by signing up  
at: https://ourladysinn.org/recurring-donation/.
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Inn as your charity while doing your shopping. Amazon 
will donate a percentage of your purchase to OLI. Tell your 
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your will or trust?  For more information about planned  
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4 Degree Guarantee on KMOV for the month of December. 
For each day the forecast was within 4 degrees of the actual 
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all over the country who signed up to make a difference in the lives of OLI 
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Lights in January! They chose OLI to benefit from their 
Christmas light display again this holiday season, and their 
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support of our moms and babies. Thank you so very much. 

Caring Kids
A special thank you to the Mead, Salmo, & Kummer  
families for organizing this thoughtful and generous 
service project! Their children collected much-needed 
cleaning products for our Aftercare families. As you 
can see, they went above and beyond!
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Virtual Trivia Night
On Saturday January 23rd, 220 friends joined  
OLI on Zoom for the “I’ll Be There for You” Virtual 
Trivia Night. Players enjoyed five rounds of trivia  
hosted by TriviaHub. Congratulations to the first 
and second place teams, Newmanites United and 
A Flu Too Many, as well as best team name winner 
Occupation? Dinosaurs. 
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Lawrence A. Mauch (cont’d) 
David and Peggy Perez
Joe and Maureen Perez
Fred and Geri Schmidt
SCI Engineering, Inc.  
Randy Stedman
James Thole
Bob and Mary Lou Wilson
David and Marilyn Young
Kate McBride 
From:  Peggy Forrest  
Don and Gretchen Hermann
Dorothy McLaughlin 
From:  Dianne Lordi
Rita McManus 
From:  Sean and Elisabeth McManus
Margaret Gayle Phillips McPherson 
From:  Susie Phillips
Douglas Melville 
From:  Bernard and Denise Schmitt
Michelle
From:  Melvin and Tina Bishop
Oletha M. Miller, RN 
From:  George and Kristine Miller
Robert Moeller
From:  Micah Mayfield
Dorothy Moore 
From:  Jack and Laura Anderson
Jim and Shurla Dickinson
Doug and Lisa Reed
Janet Mueller 
From:  Ron and Maryann Battelle
Mark and Jean Flanagan
Mary Murphy and Leonard Murphy 
From:  Bill and Sue Stellhorn
My Mother 
From:  Mary Tumulty
Louise S. Naumann 
From:  Peggy Forrest
Ellen O’Brien 
From:  The Staff of OLI

Paulette M. O’Donnell 
From:  Erin O’Donnell
Bill and Pat Olwig 
From:  Steve and Rose Schroeder
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From:  Mark and Jean Flanagan
Bob and Teddy Garagiola
Walter A. Pieknik
Father’s Day 
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From:  Chris and Olivia Pieknik
Julianne Pieknik 
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From:  Joseph Przybylski
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Ron and Marge Aylward
Jesse and Debra Barash
Bob and Teddy Garagiola
Robert and Toni Garrett
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Jim and Kathryn Pagano
Sal and Lesley Pagano
Stanley Proctor
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Joseph Schroeder
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From:  Mary Rider
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From:  Joy Bortle
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From:  Brian Ganey
Brian Richardson 
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From:  Laura Richter
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From:  Mary Rider
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Mary Sauerburger 
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From:  Carol and David Johanek
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Anne and Bill Schwartz 
From:  Ron and Mary Anne Barnes
Ron Schwartz 
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From:  Don and Kathy Goedeker
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Gifts Given in Memory of…  June 1, 2020 – December 31, 2020

These precious babies were
born at Our Lady’s Inn  
July - December 2020

Abby
Ariyon
Cali
Emery

Eric
Kyree
Leila
Madeline

How were you introduced to Our Lady’s Inn?
I am a St. Louis native and took a job in the Atlanta area back in 2009. I have always been 
passionately pro-life, and realize that many women need assistance to be able to deliver and 
support a child. I spoke to my pastor and some others in Georgia. They were not aware of any 
shelters in the area, so I did an internet search back in St. Louis and thought that Our Lady’s 
Inn would be a perfect opportunity to support life-affirming women who needed temporary 
help. My wife Gayle and I decided on a monthly donation in honor of my mother.

We had the opportunity to tour the facility in Defiance just before the pandemic, and the facility 
was impressive in terms of cleanliness, the private rooms provided to the residents and the 
professional staff. But most of all I was impressed with the variety of services provided;  
transportation to medical appointments and work if needed, assurance of good pre-natal care 
that provides the best chance for delivering a healthy baby, post-delivery care, life skills  
training, but most of all the continuance of support well beyond the birth of the child.  

I was particularly impressed with OLI’s holistic approach in assuring both the short-term and 
long-term success for the mother and child. The approach is tailored to each individual’s needs.  
Some of these women have jobs, but were abandoned by family or a loved one, and simply 
need temporary housing during the pregnancy. Our Lady’s Inn provides support, resources, and 
training both before and after the baby’s birth. I was pleased to learn that OLI provides housing 
and support to the young children of expectant mothers.   

What do you find most challenging?  
Obviously the COVID virus has provided some unique challenges for the entire OLI organization.   
I worked in health care for 37 years, and was always inspired by the way caregivers respond  
in time of crisis, whether it be a snow storm, H1N1, or Ebola, caregivers always rise to the 
occasion. The entire leadership team and staff of Our Lady’s Inn are no different, they have all 
done a remarkable job during the past year in surpassing expectations in the care they provide 
for the residents and their families. I know the entire Board is thankful and inspired by the 
efforts of the team.

What would you tell someone who is thinking about donating/ volunteering?
There are over 7,000 reasons to become involved with Our Lady’s Inn. That is the number of  
children born because OLI provided an alternative to abortion and did so in a way that is loving 
and sustainable. Having thoroughly reviewed the financial reports of OLI, any donor can be  
confident that their donation will go directly to the mission of providing a safe and caring  
environment for life affirming mothers to deliver a healthy child. 

The organization is in sound financial position, and full-time staff are supplemented with a 
strong group of volunteers that support the operations of OLI, with over 12,000 hours in 2019. 
Donors and volunteers can be confident that every dollar or hour they donate goes directly 
to fulfilling OLI’s mission. Most rewarding is that although information about the residents is 
strictly confidential, you receive the best possible return on investment when you hear the first 
names of the babies born who may not be here if not for Our Lady’s Inn.  

Board Member Spotlight:   

TONY TRUPIANO
Tony Trupiano, having over 37 years of experience as an executive 
leader in the healthcare industry, is Our Lady’s Inn newest member 
of the Board of Directors. He is passionate about the opportunity to 
support a life-affirming organization like OLI and giving back to his 
community. Tony’s dedication to the pro-life mission and extensive 
executive leadership background in healthcare will greatly benefit 
Our Lady’s Inn.
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How were you introduced to Our Lady’s Inn?
I am a St. Louis native and took a job in the Atlanta area back in 2009. I have always been 
passionately pro-life, and realize that many women need assistance to be able to deliver and 
support a child. I spoke to my pastor and some others in Georgia. They were not aware of any 
shelters in the area, so I did an internet search back in St. Louis and thought that Our Lady’s 
Inn would be a perfect opportunity to support life-affirming women who needed temporary 
help. My wife Gayle and I decided on a monthly donation in honor of my mother.

We had the opportunity to tour the facility in Defiance just before the pandemic, and the facility 
was impressive in terms of cleanliness, the private rooms provided to the residents and the 
professional staff. But most of all I was impressed with the variety of services provided;  
transportation to medical appointments and work if needed, assurance of good pre-natal care 
that provides the best chance for delivering a healthy baby, post-delivery care, life skills  
training, but most of all the continuance of support well beyond the birth of the child.  

I was particularly impressed with OLI’s holistic approach in assuring both the short-term and 
long-term success for the mother and child. The approach is tailored to each individual’s needs.  
Some of these women have jobs, but were abandoned by family or a loved one, and simply 
need temporary housing during the pregnancy. Our Lady’s Inn provides support, resources, and 
training both before and after the baby’s birth. I was pleased to learn that OLI provides housing 
and support to the young children of expectant mothers.   

What do you find most challenging?  
Obviously the COVID virus has provided some unique challenges for the entire OLI organization.   
I worked in health care for 37 years, and was always inspired by the way caregivers respond  
in time of crisis, whether it be a snow storm, H1N1, or Ebola, caregivers always rise to the 
occasion. The entire leadership team and staff of Our Lady’s Inn are no different, they have all 
done a remarkable job during the past year in surpassing expectations in the care they provide 
for the residents and their families. I know the entire Board is thankful and inspired by the 
efforts of the team.

What would you tell someone who is thinking about donating/ volunteering?
There are over 7,000 reasons to become involved with Our Lady’s Inn. That is the number of  
children born because OLI provided an alternative to abortion and did so in a way that is loving 
and sustainable. Having thoroughly reviewed the financial reports of OLI, any donor can be  
confident that their donation will go directly to the mission of providing a safe and caring  
environment for life affirming mothers to deliver a healthy child. 

The organization is in sound financial position, and full-time staff are supplemented with a 
strong group of volunteers that support the operations of OLI, with over 12,000 hours in 2019. 
Donors and volunteers can be confident that every dollar or hour they donate goes directly 
to fulfilling OLI’s mission. Most rewarding is that although information about the residents is 
strictly confidential, you receive the best possible return on investment when you hear the first 
names of the babies born who may not be here if not for Our Lady’s Inn.  

Board Member Spotlight:   

TONY TRUPIANO
Tony Trupiano, having over 37 years of experience as an executive 
leader in the healthcare industry, is Our Lady’s Inn newest member 
of the Board of Directors. He is passionate about the opportunity to 
support a life-affirming organization like OLI and giving back to his 
community. Tony’s dedication to the pro-life mission and extensive 
executive leadership background in healthcare will greatly benefit 
Our Lady’s Inn.




